BEEBE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

1201 WEST CENTER
BEEBE, AR 72012

May 4, 2021
Dear Parent or Guardian:

All students who participate in athletics must have a physical before they will be allowed to participate in
any sports at Beebe Public Schools. McAfee Medical Clinic has agreed to donate their time and services
to provide free physical examinations on Tuesday, May 18. Due to COVID guidelines, each grade will be
assigned a time. The examination times are as follows:

Students entering the 11" & 12" grades - 5:00 p.m.
Students entering the 9" & 10™ grades - 6:00 p.m.
Students entering the 7" & 8™ grades - 7:00 p.m.

The physicals will be given in the Career Tech building on the Beebe High School campus. Due to
COVID guidelines, social distancing guidelines will be followed. If a parent chooses to accompany their
child, only one parent/guardian will be admitted. Extra people WILL NOT be permitted in the building.
Parents should drop off their kids at the south entrance and pick up at the north entrance of the Career
Tech building. The students are to enter through the front of the building and follow the directions inside.
Students must leave immediately after their physical. There will be no lingering in the building or parking
lot. This will be the only opportunity for the students to get this physical free of charge on our campus. If
you cannot arrange to be here on the assigned date, you will have to get a physical from your private
physician. Please do not ask for a free physical to be performed by McAfee Medical Clinic other than on
the assigned date.

The form that is attached must be filled out entirely, signed by the parent or legal guardian, and brought to
the Career Tech building for the examination to be performed. The examination cannot be performed
without the Beebe Athletics Physical Form. If you choose not to attend the free physicals you will still be
required to fill out this form in order to participate in athletics. Also, please make sure your student does
not fold or wrinkle the form, as it will not be legible for the doctors to proof read. Your cooperation would
be greatly appreciated.

The athletic department at Beebe Public School is very appreciative of the McAfee Medical Clinic and
Unity Health-White County Medical Center for their time and staff for this service.

Sincerely,
Chris Ellis

Athletic Director
Beebe Public Schools



